Mariellen Morris is the director of conferences at Public Responsibility in Medicine and Research
(PRIM&R), a nonprofit association dedicated to advancing the highest ethical standard in the conduct of
research. In this role, she is responsible for overseeing the organization’s two annual conferences,
including sourcing and contracting, meeting logistics, and exhibitor sales, as well as oversight of content
development and speaker recruitment and budgeting. In addition, Ms. Morris also serves on the
organization’s senior management team, where she provides insight on PRIM&R’s overall operations,
strategic planning process, and more. Ms. Morris has been with PRIM&R since 2006. Prior to joining
PRIM&R, she served as the membership coordinator at the Downtown Crossing Association in Boston,
MA. Ms. Morris graduated from Westfield State University in Massachusetts in 2006 with a bachelor’s
degree in Communications, and she obtained her Master’'s degree in Organizational Communications
from Suffolk University in Massachusetts in 2005. She is an active member of PCMA, including the
Greater Philadelphia Chapter of PCMA where she currently sits on the Education Committee.



